

## RAJEEV CHANDRASEKHAR MEMBER OF PARLIAMENT RAJYA SABHA

Member of Standing Committee on Information Technology

Member of Consultative Committee on Finance

Member of Parliamentary Forum on Youth

Co-Chairman, Vigilance & Monitoring Committee, Bangalore Urban District

10 March, 2011

Dear Nandan,

Thank you for sending me the Technology Advisory Group for Unique Projects (TAGUP) Report, which I found very informative and interesting.

In my speech in Parliament during the discussion on the Union Budget 2011-12, I have specifically highlighted the need for the Government to implement the Report's recommendation on the Expenditure Information Network, as a part of a 4-pronged strategy to address corruption and governance issues - which will act as a catalyst for introducing a culture of fiscal responsibility and value for public money within the Government.

Thank you, again, for your continued support.

Yours Sincerely,

RAJEEV CHANDRASEKHAR

Shri Nandan Nilekani

Chairman

Unique Identification Authority of India (UIDAI)

Government of India

New Delhi

mail: rajeev.c@nic.ii
www.rajeev.in